Gary 
Dear CTI:
First, I want to give my deepest thanks for volunteering your time and knowledge on the day of October 20-22, 2000. Please know that I will remember those days for the rest of my life. Additionally, I shall always feel the impact you have made on my life. Those people (CTI) will always be dear to my heart.
The evening of the 22nd I spoke of all the negatives that have been with us since our arrest and that CTI was analogous to a light that shines positively upon us. You see, the visitors don’t see the memories, forever implanted in our minds. Of the arrest; the chains (hand, legs, and waist); the seizure and eviction of our families from our homes (my wife was served on December 24th); the trial; the transport; and the long day that turn into long month that turn into ever so long years of incarceration. 
Not only have you treated us like real humans with real thoughts and feelings, but how to grow as well. Thanks, CTI, for the experience and the memories.
You spoke of possible return to further our training. I hope and pray that day comes. To continue to a higher level of training would be a God send. I know your trainers are very busy, and with the amount of energy they expend, I’m sure they’re to the point of exhaustion at times. So, believe me, I’m appreciative of every minute of training, and interaction.
I feel like I have made a positive step in my life that will forever live on. Thanks to CTI.
As one so eloquently said, Thanks for the memories.
Sincerely,
Gary
